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	Relay Online Chairs Newsletter
	Issue 5 

	In This Issue
	Dear Relay Online Chair,

July is when things really start to sizzle for Relay For Life and your job as Relay Online Chair is so important to help participants use the website for fundraising.  Listed below you will find information for a 10 Day Email Blitz to share with Relay participants, as well as instructions to share with them for using the email feature of their Participant Center if they have additional questions.  We’re already looking toward the 2010 Relay Online program so be sure to read on for tips on cleaning up your current website so you’re ready to go on September 1st!
-Your Midwest Division Relay Online Support Team

	Tech Tips
	

	Fundraising Idea- 10 Day Email Blitz
	

	Upcoming Training Opportunities
	

	2009 Relay Online Clean Up
	

	Quick Links
	Top 5 College Events
 1.RFL of the Univ. of MN ($121,114.91)

2.RFL of UW-Madison ($83,156.92)

3.RFL of Iowa State Univ. ($57,988.58)

4.RFL of Univ. of Iowa ($53,894.41)

5.RFL of Cornell College ($34,009.84)
**Relay Online Fundraising Totals, YTD
	Relay Online Fundraising Progress, YTD
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	Top 5 Community Events
1.RFL of Woodbury, MN $74,935.38)

2.RFL of Linn County, IA ($47,949.51)

3.RFL of Dubuque,  IA ($44,418.26)

4.RFL of Olmsted County, MN ($42,123)

5.RFL of Sun Prairie, WI ($41,645.45)

**Relay Online Fundraising Totals, YTD

	Volunteer Tools
	
	
	

	RelayForLife.org
	
	
	

	Find Your Event
	
	
	

	Training Calendar
	
	
	

	Tech Tips
Where does the contact information on the Contact Us and Online Help pages come from? 

The names and email addresses that are shown on those pages come from two different areas of the Event Management Center.  Where are they located?  

The Online questions contact information comes from the fields in the Event Contact Properties area under the Event Center tab.  In that section, only the name and email fields are automatically populated on the help pages. Those fields are meant for the contact information of the online chair and information should not be deleted or left blank. The online chair is listed there to be contact for participants or donors who may have event website questions or issues.

The General Event questions contact information comes from the fields in the Edit Event Properties area under the Event Center tab.  The fields of Sponsor 1 and Sponsor 2 are used to display the contact information of either the Event Chair or the staff partner for the event and that information should not be deleted or left blank..  The contact listed in this section is to be knowledgeable of event specific information only. 
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	Fundraising Idea- 10 Day Email Blitz
Are your fellow Relayers looking for a way to bump up their online fundraising totals?  Pass along this great document which provides all of the details they need to create their own Email Blitz campaign.

Check out the 10 Day Email Blitz information
Some of the participants may be new to using the email function in their Participant Center.  Please find below a document to help participants use this great feature!
Review the Participant Email instructions here

	Upcoming Training Opportunities:

Please visit www.mwrfl.org to download and watch any of the OnDemand training modules that are posted.

If you have any additional training ideas or questions, please contact Abbey Middleton (abbey.middleton@cancer.org) to share your thoughts for next year.
COMING SOON: 2010 Relay Online Training

Did you know that the Relay Online websites have had a makeover for 2010?  With all of the changes in place for 2010 we want you, as the Relay Online Chair, to be prepared for the launch on September 1st, 2009.  Watch for an email to be delivered soon with all of the training details!
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	2009 Relay Online Clean Up
It’s hard to believe, but Relay season is almost over.  As the 2009 season comes to a close on August 31, 2009 there are a few additional steps that you may want to take to be ready for the launch of the 2010 websites on September 1st.  
Please remember that all websites will be open and accepting donations until August 31, 2009.  We will be turning off the 2009 sites and switching on the 2010 sites on September 1, 2009.  There is nothing that you need to do to for the transition from the 2009 website to the 2010 website.
· Save all photos and documents to your computer.  If you don’t already have them saved to your computer, you can right click on each photo that you’ve added to your website and click “Save As” to copy this photo to your computer.  For a document, click on the document link and when it opens “Save” the document to your computer.  The items that you have added to the 2009 Event Library (Photos and Documents) will NOT carry-over to the 2010 website.
· Download the MW Participant Registration Report during the final week in August.  Having this document available will make any additional communication (Kickoff invites, thank you notes, fundraiser announcements, etc.) much easier because you will have the information from all 2009 participants.
· Download the MW Donation Report during the final week in August.  Taking this report as close to August 31st as possible will give you the best information about money raised and recorded on your Relay Online website.  Consider using the data from this report to develop a Relay Online incentive for your event in 2010.
· Thank you, thank you, thank you.  Everyone likes to hear thank you, so take a moment and tell participants, donors and visitors to your site how much you appreciate all of their hard work by saying “Thank You!” one more time.



